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(NOTICE)

It is hereby notified for the information of all MBBS final Year

student’s batch 2019 (Supplementary) that their university practical / viva
voce examination will be held on 11t of July 2024 in the discipline of

General Medicine in the concerned Department at 11.00 am.

\
PrincW
}Q vt. Medical College
Baramulla
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Copy to: -
1. Controller of Examination University of Kashmir Hazratbal Srinagar for
information.
2. Concerned Head of the Department for information and n.a.
3. Incharge IT for information for uploading the notice on official website.
4. Notice Boards.
5. Office Copy



